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ADU/dgr 
 
10th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Tutoring – July 2023 
 
At All Saints Academy we are committed to our vision of Living Well Together with Dignity, Faith and Hope.  Part of this 
commitment is ensuring your child achieves their potential. To further support your child with their transition to Year 11, all 
current Year 10 students have been provided with the opportunity to receive small group Maths tuition for two weeks between 
the 10th and 20th July 2023. 
 
All Saints Academy are working in conjunction with MyTutor, an experienced tutoring company, to deliver an intensive 
programme of online tutoring which aims to raise a student’s level of achievement in Maths.  
 
The students were informed about this programme earlier in the term and have already received details which outline the 
subject, day and time for their session as well as the website. Student will be provided with their username and password 
before their timetabled sessions. These sessions will commence during the week beginning Monday 10th July. We would like 
to ask for your support in ensuring that students sign in to their sessions and participate fully in order to gain the most benefit. 
 
Your child will work with a qualified Maths tutor, most of whom are teachers with qualified teaching status, alongside one or 
two other students from All Saints Academy. Sessions are accessed remotely from within school or from home via an iPad or 
laptop. The platform cannot however be accessed via a mobile phone. All tutors are DBS-checked and all online sessions are 
recorded for students to review and revise from. 
 
The sessions are currently scheduled to take place between 4.00pm and 6.00pm twice a week, but we appreciate that this may 
not always fit around existing commitments or travel times. As mentioned, students can remain in school to complete these 
sessions and if you would like this to be arranged, please contact me directly via email at aduric@asadunstable.org. If the 
assigned day or time is not convenient, please do get in touch and let me know what alternatives would be preferable and I 
will endeavour to arrange this, wherever possible. 
 
If you are not happy for your child to take part, please contact me as soon as possible so that the place can be offered to 
another student.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

ADuric 
 
Alex Duric 
Assistant Principal – Quality of Education  
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